
Town of Wilmington 
Recreation Commission 
Minutes of the Meeting 

March 12, 2020 
 

Present:   

Members – Charles Biondo, Mike Burns, Jennifer Crane and Laurie Robarge. 

Absent – Sheila Burke 

Also in Attendance - Recreation Director, Karen Campbell and Senior Clerk, Linda Kanter. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:01 p.m. 

 

Minutes 

The February 6, 2020 Meeting Minutes were accepted unanimously.  Motion by Charles Biondo;  

second by Jennifer Crane.  

 

Director’s Report:  Karen Campbell reviewed the details of the February Monthly Report. 

 

Old Business: 

Ice Rink – Indoor:  The Rink Committee is scheduled to possibly meet on Monday, March 30.  As of 

the last meeting, there are four sites under discussion by the committee. 

 

Ice Rink – Outdoor:  The outdoor rink is closed for the season.  The continuation of current 

weather patterns could preclude this activity in the future. 

 

New Business: 

April Meeting Date Change:  Commission members unanimously agreed to change the date of the 

April meeting.  

 

Discussion/Questions: 

Karen presented an overview of the impact of Coronavirus restrictions on Recreation Department 

activities. 

 

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, April 9, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. in Room 9. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 p.m. by a unanimous vote.  Motion by Mike Burns;  

second by Laurie Robarge.   

 

 

 

 

Submitted by: 

 

 

Linda Kanter 

Senior Clerk, Recreation Department  


